
Weekly Calendar 
 
  Monday 9th Office Closed  
                

  Tuesday 10th    
  6:00pm    
        Sanctuary 
 

  Wednesday 11th   
          2:00pm     
                                                                                     With Karen Reimer in the Sanctuary  

  6:00pm     
                                                                                           Fellowship Hall 
                        

  Thursday 12th  
        6:15pm     
                                                                                        With Pastor Jesse in the Sanctuary 
 

  Friday 13th     Office Close  
    

  Saturday 14th        Office Closed  
  9:00am     
                                                                                           Fellowship Hall 

      Sunday 15th    
      9:30am     
        Fellowship Hall 

 10:00am   
        Foyer (Lobby) 

 10:30am   
Sanctuary  

  
 
       Church Office Hours 

               Tuesday -  Thursday 
         10:00am  -  4:00pm 

 “...All authority in Heaven and on Earth has been 
given to Me.  Therefore go and make disciples of  
all nations,   baptizing them in the name of  the   

Father and of  the Son and of  the Holy Spirit, and      
teaching them to obey everything I have              

commanded you. And surely I am with you always, 
to the very end of  the age.” - Jesus 

Matthew 28:18-20 
 

Reverend Jesse Ragan 
 Lead Pastor  

 

December 8, 2024 
 
 

PO Box 1939 
Weaverville, California  96093 

Phone:  530-623-6154 
E-mail:  Secretary@Nazarenes.Net 

Website:  www.Nazarenes.Net 

  



 All teens who are in 6th—12th 
Grades are welcome to come join 
us from  6-8 pm in the Fellowship 
Hall.  Enjoy dinner, songs, games, 

and a Bible Teaching.  

What’s Happening!  

The Church Office will be Closed from December 24th 
through January 6th in observance of Christmas     

and New Years!   

What’s Happening!  

Today Steve Hughes will be 
providing us with wonderful 

music and a devotional 

 Financial Stewardship Report for December  
    

Tithe Received                 $       4,259.00     Monthly Need  $  17,429.00 
Faith Promise Received       $             0.00     Monthly Need  $      970.00 
Local Needs Fund Received $             0.00  

The Soup Kitchen will resume 
January 22, 2025.     

 Enjoy the Holidays!  

& COAT 


